
Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-time

Selection of Christopher's behaviours:

Can you think of a similar behaviour that you may 
have.



Christopher's memory is like a 
film. He can rewind it and 

remember every conversation 
and exactly what people were 

wearing. He can also remember 
all the smells he has smelt.

If his food is touching on the 
plate Christopher cannot eat 

it.

Christopher believes that his 
mother is dead because his 
father told him this, and he 

believes that his father never 
tells lies. 

Christopher likes to pretend 
he is the only person in the 
world because it makes him 

feel happy.

Christopher wants to hit 
anyone who touches him.

Christopher cannot tell lies 
nor can he tell jokes nor 

understand them



Christopher liked being in 
a police cell because it was 

almost a perfect cube.

Christopher counts and 
measures everything and 

always knows the time when 
things happen.

All the pictures in 
Christopher's head are of 

things that really happened. 

Christopher does not like 
things that are brown or 

yellow.

Christopher's favourite 
imaginings are being in a 

submersible at the bottom of 
the sea, or living in a world 

where everyone else has died 
of a virus.

Christopher likes maths 
problems, and can remember 
all the prime numbers up to 

7507.


